
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Lori Stelzer, City Clerk 
 
RE:  April 15, 2014 Minutes 
 
DATE:  June 19, 2014 
 
______________________________________________________________________________  
 
It has come to my attention post approval of the April 15, 2014 minutes that an error was made 
in the recording of the statements by Jerry Jasper.  The attached minutes have been amended 
to reflect the correct verbiage.  
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